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Heller Honored for Supporting Troops
(Reno, NV)- Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller was presented the Patriot Award by the Employer Support of the Guard and Reserve organization, which is part of the Department of Defense.  This award is presented to those employers who demonstrate exceptional support for our national defense by adopting personnel policies that make it easier for employees to participate in the National Guard and Reserve.

“It is critically important that employers support those who serve in the National Guard.  Members of the Nevada National Guard serve our state and country with honor and distinction.  Whether they are saving lives during natural disasters or protecting our country abroad, our state and nation owes our Guardsmen and women and Reservists a debt of gratitude for their service.  I am honored to be given this award today,” said Heller.    

The nation's National Guard members and Reserve forces from all branches of the military comprise approximately 48 percent of our total available military personnel.  Civilian employers play a critical role in the defense of the nation by complying with existing employment laws protecting the rights of workers who serve in the National Guard and Reserve.  Congressman Heller employs Mark Sutliff who currently serves in the Nevada’s Army National Guard and has served two tours in Iraq.      
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